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Hi Anna,
Yes, I can confirm that the inadequacy referred to by Howard Reed has been addressed in
Appendix 2 of the package provided to the Commission yesterday.
The receivers Howard referred to are located in the Camberwell area and were the focus of the
Appendix 2 updates. The Department has made relevant changes to the acquisitions list at
Condition D1 of Part D to the recommended conditions as a result of the updated information
(see Appendix 3).
Kind regards,
Matthew
Matthew Sprott
A/Director Resource Assessments
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment
P  | E
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

From: Anna Summerhayes < > 
Sent: Wednesday, 25 September 2019 10:07 AM
To: Matthew Sprott < >
Subject: Rix's Creek South Continuation of Mining Project- Air Quality
Importance: High
Dear Matt
Thank you for your email yesterday.
We would be grateful if you could confirm that the information made available to the
Commission yesterday resolves the previous inadequacy that was identified by the Department
on 23 July 2019? (See Howard Reed’s attached e-mail).
Kind regards
Anna Summerhayes |Acting ED
Counsel assisting the NSW Independent Planning Commission
NSW Independent Planning Commission
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
e:  | p:  | f:  | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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